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       Hello my name is Darrell Kalmakoff I am an avid outdoorsman Here in the chugach I have been since I was

a child 25 years ago  my family and I are always out enjoying fishing, boating, hunting and snowmachining . It

would be devastating to loose any of our areas to motorized use  especially on the kenai peninsula!  It is were I

have been playing for 20 plus years enjoying it with friends family and meeting so many great people out there

doing the same. It is wrong to just close down areas it is who we are . Alternative C and D should not even be

considered . If anything should change we should be able to have more area open for snowmobile use . We

stimulate Alaska with all the money us thousands of sledders spending hundreds every weekend all winter long it

must stay that way. 


